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Vote by mail has worked well for ALL Oregonians, including our disabled, elderly, and 

employed populations who can't get away on voting day to stand in a line. It gives 

time for those of us who like to thoroughly research candidates and policies the ability 

to research and vote from home, without the pressures of any outside voices or 

intimidation that exist in other states. 

We all know that vote by mail allows more voices to be heard and counted. We all 

know that Oregon has been a gold standard in this realm for more than 3 decades. 

I urge you to not allow this partisan nonsense to infiltrate our great state. 


